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1) A REMINDER TO ALL FACULTY AND STAFF: p

Monday, March 26th, is the Information Centre's
"Open House". Help us open King Edward's new
addition between 2:30 p.m. and 8:00 p.m.

The Centre is located across from Student Records.
We look forward to meeting you.

S.A.

2) MUSIC FESTIVAL

Tonight is the grad finale - a choir and orchestra
concert at 8:00 p.m. at the Hellenic Centre on
Arbutus Street (at 30th).

If this concert is as good as the ones I attended
earlier this week, it will be wonderful!

So - come out and support our colleagues (at least
five sing in the choir) and students and have an
enjoyable evening. It is free, the hall is beautiful
and the acoustics superb.

R.F.C.

-CC.  Ring Eowward Campus



3)

4)

TEACHING MATHEMATICS IN ABE PROGRAMS

The UBC ABE Consortium, the UBC Adult Education Department
and the UBC Centre for Continuing Education and Vancouver
Community College, King Edward Campus will be co-sponsoring
a two day workshop for instructors in a variety of Adult
Basic Education programs at King Edward Campus on April 6
and 7.

This is the type of workshop which should be of interést to
all Mathematics instructors on this campus.

Copies of the information page and application form are
available from June Lucas in the Main Office or from your
Division Chairman.

R.P.C.

WELCOME DONATTIONS.

It is with pleasure that the King Edward Student Fund Committee
announces two recent donations to our Scholarship and Bursary

Fund.

Parnell Foods, Ltd., our vending services and Chapter W of
the PEO Sisterhood have generously donated again this year.

We appreciate their interest in our Campus.
R 5




5) TEAL CONFERENCE 1979

Last weekend's TEAL'Conference was a great success. King
Edward Campus faculty were greatly involved both behind the
scenes and in presenting workshops.

Those instructors who allowed out-of-town conventioneers to
visit their classes are to be thanked for showing others our
ways of operating.

Earl Wyman was a superb organizer.

The following faculty members presented workshops:

Anni Davison

Marta Berghofer

Judith Mostai

Herbert Salzmann

Nick Collins

Mary Selman

Bill Darnell

Mary Waddington

Naomi Katz

Nancy Yildiz
Others, including Jan Essig and Greg Pederson, were involved in
registering and welcoming guests.

After a very busy and productive year, Rose Marie Watson and
Helen Cunningham stepped down from their positions as President
and Vice-President respectively.

The new President is Sandra Venables, an ex-English 099 instructor,
now at Langara, and the Vice-President is Jan Laylin, now on personal
leave working on a Master's Degree at UBC.

Elected to the TEAL Executive are M. Berghofer, N. Collins, M. Selman,
E. Wyman and N. Yildiz.

R.F.C.

6) MISSING COFFEE URNS:

PLEASE - if you have or have seen any large coffee urns 'floating'
around, please return them to the Admin. Office. We are missing
at least three and need them badly for graduations, meetings, etc.

M.G.



7)

8)

9)

10)

HOLIDAYS

I will be on vacation next week, March 26-30. During this

time;

a) leave any correspondence to me with June Lucas in the Main
Office;

b) discuss problems of a more or less routine matter, that you
might with me, with Rosemary Meyer, Division Chairman;

c) take up matters which call for administrative action with
Harry Pankratz, the Principal.

R.F.C.

I will be on vacation March 26 (79 03 26) to April 6 (79 04 06)
inclusive. Please refer to Mr. Pankratz any matters you would
normally discuss with me.

J.D.B.

CONFERENCES AND WORKSHOPS

V.C.C. at Langara, in co-operation with the Ministry of Education
is presenting Individualized Instruction Conference & Workshops
May 10, 11 and 12th, 1979.

A Conference on Developmental Programs will be held at Lake
Wilderness, Maple Valley, Washington, U.S.A. by the University
of Washington, Seattle. Conference dates are March 29 and 30.

Please see postings on faculty bulletin boards for details of
the above conferences.

H.E.P.

PACIFIC ASSOCIATION FOR CONTINUING EDUCATION

A bulletin is posted on the bulletin board near the letter boxes
calling for nominations for recipients of the PACE Outstanding
Contributions to Adult Education awards.

H.E.P.

AUCC AND EXCHANGE TEACHERS OF ESL IN CHINA

A memorandum concerning an E.S.L. teacher exchange program w1th
the Peoples' Republic of China is posted on the bulletin board.

H.E.P.
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D Contact: 32L4-5227
- Newsletter

The press strike makes it difficult to make our shows known to

DEAR PATRONS:

the public.
Please help us by passing on the enclosed leaflet to a friend,

or pin one up in your apartment block, your place of work, or

your favourite laundromat. Above all tell people about us. We
have some of the best young acting talent in Canada, and our

shows are always professionally designed and directed.

We can only keep our admission prices low if our audience increases.
Scenery and costumes really do take a big slice of our budget these
days.

You also help when you buy our Voucher books, and at considerable
savings to yourselves. $20.00 buys you 10 tickets for the first
week of the run. $25.00 books are valid for any night. A1l books
are valid for any show for five years. They make good presents.
Tell your friends about them.

To give a festive send-off to that bright and cheerful musical
"Godspell', we are again arranging a pre-show buffet dinner.

Total cost is $7.50 ( $3.50 for the show and $4.00 for the dinner)
It will be at 6:00p.m. Saturday March 24th in the Faculty Lounge
at Langara. You must reserve for this as catering is limited

to 50.

Godspell opens on March 24, with two previews on Thursday March 22
and Friday March 23. (Preview admission is $2.50) .

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Antony Holland

VB2, UNGRA 100 WA A/EVANCOWERVEY 276, 324-5227



12) VACATICON

Howard Turpin will be on vacation from March 26 to March 30.
Please refer any urgent V.P.W.R. matters to Colin Casey.

H.T.
13) REPEAT OF E.O.W. and B.E.S.T.'s — — RUMMAGE SALE
DATE: Monday, April 2nd
TIME: 9:30 to 3:30

PLACE: E.O.W. Classroom — Room 147
Please pass this information on to any and all students.
EVERYONE WELCOME:

All proceeds go to the E.O.W. and B.E.S.T. student's
"EMERGENCY FUND".

(ALI, DONATIONS from Staff would be greatly appreciated.)
J B

14) POSITION OPENINGS

Okanagan College, Kelowna invites applications for a number of
positions which are posted on the bulletin board. Closing date
for all positions is April 27, 1979.

Northern Lights College, Dawson Creek also has several openings.
Details are posted on faculty bulletin boards.

HeBE P

15) AN EVENING WITH EINSTEIN

Prgsented by the K.E.C. College Foundations Science Department
Friday, March 23 (THAT'S TONIGHT:) in Room 104 from 7:00 to 10:00 p.m.

Two videotapes will be shown. The first, "Einstein", is a biograph-
ical study of the famous theoretical physicist. The second,
?Eingtein's Universe", explains the basic concepts, proofs and
ynpllcations of his Theory of Relativity. Peter Ustinov acts as
intermediary between prominent present-day physicist and the layman.

Please feel free to join us for this well-illustrated and often
humorous account of modern physics.

G.H.
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o V22, Vancouver Community College
Vancouver Vocational Institute

invites you fo partake in our...
Chow Mein .. $1.50

Beef & Onion Soup.40 - i

Sweet & Sour Pork With '| il ) ﬂul
Pineapple ...... 250 W | i |
Pan-Fried Beef With '
Tomato Sauce .... 280 |l
Stir-Fried Sliced ChickenWith {
CIEENS ias < 7uiers siste s ol s 2.60
Deep-fried Fish Slices With i A g
Cledhi SauUceEs . « 254 260 i
Complimentary Chinese Tea

‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘

i Chinese
Cuisine

?rogram
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Sample Menu
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Dinner will be served from ”‘5 30 p.m. o 8:00 p.m. Monday fo Friday at the

NI[II e it . NNM b

Lotus Gardens 455 Abbott St., comer of Pender and Abbott. For reservations

call 681-8111.
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